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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 5:28 PM

To: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Subject: INQ- Michael Karukin, Surfside Commissoner

I received an inquiry from Town of Surfside Commissioner Michael Karukin, regarding whether Town advisory board
members are required to file annual financial disclosures and whether the advisory boards are subject to the Sunshine
Law. I advised Commissioner Karukin that members of Town advisory boards are required to file financial disclosures
and such boards are subject to the Florida Sunshine Law.

Joseph M. Centorino
Executive Director and General Counsel
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
19 W. Flagler Street, Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130
Tel: (305) 579-2594
Fax: (305) 579-0273
www.miamidadeethics.com


